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Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Bonham, and Members of the Senate Committee on Rules: 

 

As a lifelong resident of Oregon, I urge you to NOT move SB 210 out of committee. 

We should cherish and protect the ability of our fellow Oregonians to vote, including 

those who live in rural and frontier portions of our state, as well as those who cannot 

make it to a physical voting location due to work, care duties, or practical 

transportation barriers. 

 

Respectfully, 

-Peter Lee 


